
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Onkar, 
 
 
Thank you for the invitation to contribute to the Health Committee meeting on Wednesday 29 
November 2023.  It was a pleasure to meet with you and the members of the Committee to discuss 
the Health Impacts of Gambling in London 
 
During the course of the discussion, I agreed to provide the Committee with further information.   I 
have set out my response to your requests below: 
 
To confirm the amount the GLA Group is spending on the Transport for London (TfL) 
estate for public health messages regarding gambling. 
 
I have explored this with Group organisations and can confirm that there have been no bookings 

from the GLA Group on the Transport for London (TfL) estate for public health messages regarding 

gambling, and as such no spend. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Vicky Hobart, BSc, MSc, FFPH 
GLA Group Director of Public Health and Deputy Statutory Health Adviser  

 
 

Dr Onkar Sahota AM 
Chair of the Health Committee 
London Assembly 
City Hall 
Kamal Chunchie Way 
London E16 1ZE 
 
(sent by email) 
 

Date: 23 February 2024 
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